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Dear Ladies and Gentlemen 

 

I am a native Oregonian and have retired from my former office work as a executive 

assistant and sales analyst at some of the largest companies in the US, lived abroad 

and now farm horse hay in Tumalo.  I am grateful to be able to live and work on this 

land and be close to the great outdoors of Oregon.  I want to thank your time to read 

this and look forward to your reply.   

 

After 30 years of long office hours sometime working around the clock, relocating to 

new homes in different countries, my husband and I chose to establish Bend as our 

retirement destination.  We saved and planed many years in advance of our arrival 

here.  In order to get to this retirement, we paid very excessive amounts of local, 

state and federal taxes.   We jumped through hoops to ensure every government 

regulations was adhered to by-the-book and set a bar-high for our personal, financial, 

ethical and moral standards.   

 

The concern that I would like you to be aware of and do something about do not pass 

SB 348:  I DO NOT support this bill.  Oregon legislature is bypassing the judicial 

system to implement their own  "emergency" version of M114 with a last-minute 

version of amendments. 

 

Thank you in advance for stopping SB 348 today. 

 


